
 
BOIS BLANC PINES SCHOOL DISTRICT 

STRATEGIC PLANNING/COMMUNICATION WORKSHOP 
December 15, 2020 

 
Members of the School Board, Suzette Cooley-Sanborn, Chris Hasbrouck and Cindy Riker met with Lindsay 
Brindley from the EUPISD via Zoom on this date at 4 p.m. to start working on our Communication Plan.  
Others attending were Angie McArthur, Dean Paul and Sherry Corbett. 
 
Lindsay mentioned the website is ready to start working on MICIP.  It is due in January.  Suzette Cooley-
Sanborn will work with Dean and Sherry on the input. 
 
Sherry shared her data from students with the group.  We continued to work on our Communication Plan.  We 
broke into groups and made choices of all the different modes of communication, District to Parent and vice 
versa, parent to teacher and so forth.  It was agreed that Suzette and Cindy would complete the document as it is 
needed for MICIP.  Lindsay will be contacted, if needed. 
 
Note:  Dean left at 5pm and Angie at 5:30 pm. 
 
No public on the call.  Therefore, no public comment.  
 
Meeting ended at 5:52 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cindy Riker, Secretary 
Bois Blanc Pines School Board 
 


